690.  L Petersen
From: Lindy Petersen 
Subject: Copyright Inquiry - Submission to DP 79
As a clinical psychologist and author of many years, I wish to offer my concerns about the proposed ‘reforms’ to statutory licences.
Writing books and manuals about my chosen area of expertise namely, child and family psychology takes a great deal of effort, time and also money in terms of lost opportunities to be working with clients professionally rather than writing resources. 
I am concerned that others are able to take advantage of my efforts without reasonable checks and balances that are currently in place.
The proposed ‘reforms’ need considerably more thought and negotiation with parties like myself who will be directly affected.
Lindy Petersen

